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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 365 states legislative intent that in establishing the minimum required score on a College 

Level Examination Program (CLEP) examination for granting course credit for lower division 

courses that institutions within the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education will not require 

a score higher than the minimum score recommended by a nonprofit higher education 

association that makes recommendations on college-level equivalencies. The measure allows a 

president of an institution to determine if a higher score is necessary to indicate a student is 

prepared to be successful in a related, more advanced course. It requires institutions to post their 

CLEP examination policies on their websites. 
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